NOTICE
(Eastport Cemetery Ordinance)

The City of Eastport and the Groundskeeper/Superintendent of the
Cemetery hereby reminds us and gives notice of the adoption and
amendment of the Cemetery Ordinance on May 10%, 2023 by the Eastport
City Council and makes reference to Section 4.2.8 and Section 4.2.9 which
reads as follows:

Section 4.2.8 - Any holder of a lot shall not enclose the same with a fence or
curbing shall not plant trees or shrubs and shall not in any manner encroach

on the driveways and walks of the cemetery. Any of the above-listed items that
were put in place prior to the year 200 shall not be removed or damaged by
Cemetery staff.

Section 4.2.9 - The Superintendent shall, under the direction of the City
Manager’s approval, remove any frees, shrubs, plants, or erections of any
kind that interfere or encroach upon any driveway or walkway or any
adjoining lot.

We thank you in advance for adhering to the ordinance which also assists
the City as well as Groundskeeper in maintaining the grounds as outlined
and specified in the ordinance. Should you have any questions, please
reach out to Tabetha Young at 207-214-4961.




